
From: Zachary Brooks [mailto:zacharymbrooks@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2015 1:24 PM 
To: PDX Comp Plan 
Subject: proposed change 675 
 
 
I would like to express my opposition to the proposed change of zoning for the area around SE 
17/18th and Morrison/Stark  (#675).  I live at 1110 SE 16th ave. The Buckman neighborhood is 
the site of many recent and forthcoming major developments.  Rezoning this section of land 
will almost certainly result in the demolition of historic homes, and the construction of large, 
unaffordable residential units. 
  
Please take this into consideration when rezoning residential neighborhoods. 
  
Sincerely, 
Zach Brooks 
503-516-9838 
zacharymbrooks@yahoo.com 
 


